University of Hyderabad

PRESS RELEASE


Arrangements have been made for the Entrance Examinations of the University of Hyderabad scheduled from 1st to 7th June, 2010 at 25 centres all over the country including Hyderabad Centre.  The examinations at Hyderabad Centre will be held at University Campus, Gachibowli, Hyderabad.  The hall tickets for the candidates have been sent well in advance.  The candidates those who have not received the hall tickets can download from the University website : http://recon.uohyd.ernet.in/ACADHT/  and get a copy of the hall ticket.  For any enquiries/guidance on the Hall Tickets, please contact on 040-23132444.
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